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Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date:  03/17/2022 

Item description/summary: 

No bids received for WTP Methane-Blower Fans Bid 
 
On 2/18/2022, Bids were released for request of Olivehurst Spray Park. A mandatory meeting was 
conducted on 02/24/2022 of which 2 contractors were present with a sub-consultant for one of the 
contractors. Bids were due on Friday, 03/11/2022 of which 0 Bid was presented on 03/11/2022 at 3 
PM. This item is required per state water board to have this item completed by 12/31/2022. 

 
Fiscal Analysis: 

n/a 

 
Employee Feedback 

n/a 
 
 
 
 

 
Sample Motion: 

To extend bid as OPUD continue conducting with contractors and personnel regarding request for bid 
for WTP Methane Blower-Fans Project. 

 
Prepared by: Swarnjit Boyal, Public Work Engineer 

 

 


